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Box 391
Pitsbuagh Pennsyivana 15230 3812

- February 19, 1988 QA-88-107

Mr. Charles E. MacDonald

Chief of Transportation Branch

Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
Division of Safeguards and Transportation

U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Approval of Quality Assurance Program Plan for Nuclear Waste
Department

Dear Mr. MacDonald:

In accordance with 10CFR71.101(c), 1 am, by this letter, requesting that
the Quality Assurance Program Plan for the Nuclear Waste Department of
Westinghouse Electric Corporation’'s Nuclear Fuel Business Unit as
described in the enclosed do.ument, be evaluated for your approval. Seven
(7) copies of the original issue of this document, dated February 1988,
are enclosed.

Should you have any questions concerning this submittal or the Nuclear
Waste Department’'s quality assurance program, please contact the
undersigned.

Sincerely,

WESTINGHOUSE ZLECTRIC CORPORATION

< R
R. R, Cost, Manager
Quality Assurance







